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At the end of December, our team of volunteers came to the Novopetrovsky boarding school in order to make the 

boys and girls happy in the Christmas season. 

 

We really wanted the children to have a holiday and we did it! It was fun, joyful and easy. 

On that day, the children were sincerely happy and open to fellowship. 
 

In this school, training is conducted on a special adapted program for children with intellectual disabilities. We have 

been helping this institution for several years now. 

 

The magician showed how clever hands can be, without a hint of fraud! 

 

  
 
Sergey Mineev performed Christmas and New Year songs. 
 

  
 
 
We told children the story of the birth of the Savior, who was born in far Bethlehem more than 
2,000 years ago. What is special about the birth of Jesus Christ, and why this Baby became the 
most famous person on earth. We believe that children should learn to understand the 
meaning of the celebration and the significance of this day. The earlier a child hears about the 
Son of God, for what He was born, the more it will be easier for him to understand and feel 
how God loves people. 
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And of course we gave away gifts. 
 
At the end of December, we also were able to wish Happy New Year to children who live in a shelter 
in the Krasnoselsky district of Moscow. A significant number of children received our help. There are 
about 70 children in the shelter, some spend no more than a few months, others can stay up to 
several years. 
 

 

 
We thank all our volunteers and sponsors! 
 
More photos can be viewed here: 
https://cloud.mail.ru/public/834M/BHuQ6hFAu/ 
 
Grace and peace! 
 

Andrei Blinkov 

http://newlifekids.ru/english 

https://vk.com/club39183691 
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